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Circular 20-2019                  14 June 2019 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
CONCRETE SPEED HUMPS  
 
In an ongoing effort to improve our village and to ease traffic flow and   
curb the continual problem of speeding in the village, Work on the two  
concrete speed humps has reached the halfway point and we have been  
testing the newly completed section and have found a few issues with them. 
 
Amendments to the design of the humps has been issued to accommodate access for 
walkers and ease of access for wheelchairs. Secondly, the existing new speed humps and 
the second part being constructed will be changed due to the fact that some vehicles have a 
clearance problem going over the humps. 
 
Please be extra careful and drive slowly over the humps. 
 
Thank you in advance of your cooperation. 
 

   
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Roy Martin 
Village Manager 
 
 


